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			Dear Ministry Partners,
Happy New Year! As you might know, the start of a new year means the start of the new school term in Honduras. For Sowers4Pastors, that means it's time to start one of our busiest but most blessed seasons of the year: Backpack Teams! 
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		During the backpack distribution season, short-term mission teams come down from our sister-church partners in the US to help give out backpacks to children from needy communities, many of whom would not be able to attend school without a gift of school supplies. Some of the team members will get to spend time with their sponsored child, visit them in their homes, give them a backpack packed especially for that child, and, most importantly, to pray for that child and show them God's love in person.
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		The backpacks represent a major opportunity for the child's education, but it is also so much more than that. These backpacks are a tool to help spread the gospel. They help encourage the kids to stay in school and to stay in the Yo Soy program, where they learn about Jesus Christ and His Kingdom. 
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		Please join us in praying for the teams, that the Lord will keep them safe as they visit Honduras. Please pray with us that during their trip, the visiting teams and the children they are helping will get to see God's love in action. And please pray for all of us, that in our ministries, and in our lives, we keep the focus on the King of Kings, our beautiful Savior, the Lord Jesus Christ!






		Blessings from the staff at Sowers4Pastors!
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				Sowers4Pastors' Donation Page: https://sowers4pastors.reachapp.co/donations/new
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